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WATSON- Have been focusing on our changing 
environment and reading the story ‘The Oak Tree’ 
they used autumn leaves to make a collage.
TAJIRI-Made electromagnets in science. In 
Geography, they looked at another IB school in 
Bologna and compared school days. 
THUNBERG- Have built some amazing pulley 
systems and mini catapults as part of their science 
work on forces. 
WILLIAMS- Have been learning how to recognise 
changes that happen to the body when we are 
stressed and angry. They’ve also looked at how 
lungs work in science. 
GRANDIN- Have been looking at square and cube 
numbers in maths. They have also added some 
more bits to their Egyptian headwear.
DAVIS- Are becoming familiar with the skill set 
required of spies and have then been writing 
about these skills in a formal application to a spy 
agency. 
TURING- Have been recreating the digestive 
system in science using mashed banana, 
Weetabix and tights. 
EILISH- Enjoyed cooking and PE. In Science they 
studied covalent bonds and the different forms of 
carbon, they did an exam question about it.
LAWSON- Have been working very hard in Maths 
learning trigonometry. 
BEADLE- Have been working on argumentative 
skills with their study of ‘Face’ in English.
ELON- Have been looking at representing graphs 
through equations. In English they have 
continued looking at poetry. 

enabling the self

Outstanding value shown:

Harry E – Thinker – Spent a lot of time thinking 
of the best way to recreate a drawing in 3D. 

HALF TERM REWARD TRIPS

You should receive an email over the next few 
days letting you know which reward trip your 
child has chosen. All the reward trips will be 
completed in school or within the local area. If 
your child has chosen the swimming reward, 
please ensure they have their kit, and you 
have completed the swimming consent form 
that was sent at the beginning of the year. 

CURRICULUM CAFÉ- Wed 23rd October

With just over a week until our Science 
Curriculum Café, please make sure you have 
completed the MS form by 10am on Friday 
(18th) if you plan on attending. If the form is not 
completed, unfortunately you will be unable 
to see your child’s science book. 
https://forms.office.com/e/mnBpzwb5M6 

METAL WATER BOTTLES

Just a reminder that metal water bottles are 
not allowed in school.

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:

OCTOBER

16th-23rd Oct – Pupil Reward Trips
23rd Oct – Curriculum Café- Science

23rd Oct – Last Day of Half Term

https://forms.office.com/e/mnBpzwb5M6
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